
We hope you have had a 
good start to the school 
year.  We are looking 
forward to Quadmester 2. 

As we approach the  end 
of Quadmester 1 we want 
to  provide an update be-
fore moving into 
Quadmester 2.  At this 
time many students have 
opted for virtual learning.  
However, since the TDSB 
virtual  school is at ca-
pacity students who have 
opted for virtual learning 
in Quadmester 2  will be 
accommodated through 
Central Tech. Through 
this option students will 
continue to be offered 
many of the courses that 
they selected for this 
school year.  The virtual 
model that will be used at 
Central Tech is simulta-
neous learning where 

both virtual students 
and in-person students 
will have the same 
number of instructional 
minutes per class. Vir-
tual students and in-
person students will 
attend class together 
with teaching and 
learning happening 
simultaneously for all 
students.  Simultane-
ous learning supports 
students virtually where 
all students are part of 
the classroom  commu-
nity.  Unfortunately not 
all courses will be of-
fered virtually and stu-
dents will be contacted 
to change their timeta-
bles to accommodate a 
virtual learning timeta-
ble. 

Starting November 
23rd students will have 

to sign in for their asyn-
chronous period.  Stu-
dents will have to com-
plete a google doc to 
notify the teacher that 
they are present for the 
asynchronous period. 
Teachers will be post-
ing the google form for 
students to complete by 
8:45 am each day. Stu-
dents that do not sign 
in will be marked ab-
sent  and an automated 
call will go home to no-
tify parents/guardians. 

Quadmester 2 November 23 
 

Quadmester 2 Timetables and 
Report Cards 

Guidance counsellors 
have been working with 
students to make sure 
that all students have 
complete timetables 
moving forward for the 
remaining 3 quads. All 
student timetables will 
be delivered by SIS to 
students and parents /

guardians via School 
Messenger and the 
School Connects App.  
Timetables will be sent 
starting on November 
19, 2020. 

Report Cards for 
Quadmester 1 will be 
distributed to students 

and parents/guardians 
via email by SIS for all 
students.  Report Cards 
will be emailed to stu-
dents and parents/
guardians the week of 
November 30, 2020.  
      

Caption describing picture 
or graphic. 

Special points of interest: 

 The safety of students and staff is paramount.  
The school has put in place all required 
protocols to ensure the safety of all.   

 Students are required to wear non-medical 
face masks indoors on school property to 
reduce the spread of their own respiratory 
droplets to protect others. 

 School Council Meeting for December will 
be held virtually on Thursday December 17, 
2020 at 6:00 pm. 

Quad 1 Ends November 19, 2020 

Timetable Distribution November 19, 2020 

Board Wide PA Day November 20, 2020 

Report Card Distribution November 30, 2020 

School Holidays Begins December 21, 2020 

Return to School - Happy New Year January 3, 2021 

Quad 2 Ends February 4, 2021 

Important Upcoming Dates: 
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